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VS/PW/2023-24/Cir-88 Date: 15 March 2024

Dear Parent,

Namaste!

We are pleased to announce the beginning of a new journey. As we are about to begin the
teaching- learning association, we would want to apprise you of some very important details
related to the school, curriculum, and the endeavours that the institution takes to bring out
the best in each child. In order to make this alliance with you, more purposeful and
structured, we are organizing an Orientation Program, mandatory for all parents to attend,
which will be followed by submission of book-set. 

Kindly note the details enlisted below, related to the Orientation Program: 

Date- 21.03.2024 (Thursday)
Time- 8:30 am

Necessary to carry- Notepad/diary, pen, and neatly labelled book-set. 

Looking forward to your presence for taking the first step towards strengthening this
association.

Warm regards,

Headmistress

      Orientation Circular


